
BCSOA Chapter Meeting-September 25, 2022 

-Call to order by Brad Brelje at 7:00 

-Kevin presented the Treasurer’s Report. $2,824.09is the balance in the checking account.  A 

motion to approve the Treasurer report was made by John Ressler. The motion was seconded 

by Dennis Havens. The motion was carried by the Chapter. 

-Mike Mayer presented the Commissioner’s Report. Check Arbiter daily. Accept and decline 

games as soon as possible.  Please notify Mike if any blocked out dates become available, even 

if it is last minute. . If there is a cancellation you will receive an email. There are a few available 

games. Please check your email. A list of District Officials was sent to PIAA. They will now use 

Arbiter to pay officials. A motion to approve the Commissioner’s Report was made by Mike 

Hindenach.  The motion was seconded by Heather Rusden. The motion was carried by the 

Chapter. 

-Tim Maurer presented the Rules Interpretation. 

*Drones are NOT permitted. Stop the game and let the game manager know and restart when 

it is cleared. Videos were watched and discussed. Certain game situations discussed. Be close to 

play. No music may be played during play. Rocks are being thrown onto the field during Reading 

home games at the right uppers corner. Notify security ASAP. You can cancel the game if they 

cannot or do not stop the situation. Call copy and/or tell the game manager to. Call the police if 

you are assaulted before, during or after a game.  

 -Old Business: 

*We have the referee dry-fit shirts available for purchase. Only $13.00. If you attended another 

Chapters Rules Interpretation meeting please see Heather for your Rules book.   

*By-Laws changes-Vote3 for all dues must be paid by June 1 and number of meetings now at 4 

plus rules interpretation. 

*Dinner meeting discussed with staying at Anthonys or moving to Victor Emmanuel 

-New Business:  

*Send Mike Mayer your availability for county playoffs ASAP 

*Next meeting will be held on Sunday October 9 7:00 via zoom. 10/9 meeting will be in person 

at Alvernia. 

 -Motion was made by Keith Delong to adjourn the meeting.  Motion was seconded by John 

Ressler. Motion was carried by the Chapter.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Heather Rusden 



Secretary 

October 2, 2022 

 

 

 

 


